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Pawnee City seeking bids for audit 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Council is seeking bids for the city audit.

Current Auditor Julie Bauman met with Council May 26th discussing possibly
amending the Water Fund  budget.  She also discussed a 3-year audit proposal
prior to the decision to seek bids.

In other action during the meeting the  Council approved placement of a handrail
by the new City Office as suggested by a citizen. 
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